Proactive End of Warranty Letter

Dear <Home Owner>: 

Over ten months have gone by since you closed on your new [Builder] home. We hope you have found your home and the surrounding community to be a pleasant and comfortable place to live. 

As you are aware, the Materials and Workmanship portion of your [Builder] Limited Warranty will 
expire on 

               <date>               .

As we did at 60 days, we ask to visit your home near year end to check on the performance of the home we built for you. We want to confirm the appointment we set with you for a year-end warranty visit on 

               <date>               at                <time>               .

We will contact you a few days prior to confirm. Meanwhile, if you notice any nonemergency warranty items that need attention, please note them on your Warranty Clipboard to mention at our year-end visit with you. I am enclosing a copy of that form for your convenience; you also have one in your [Builder] Home Owner Guide. 

You can find complete details about our warranty procedures and guidelines in your Home Owner Guide, Section 8, “Caring for Your Home.” 

We look forward to working with you. Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Warranty Administrator

[Builder]
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